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February/March Newsletter 
 
 

New Students 
Welcome to Our Dojo! You have taken the most critical first step in a new way of life, health and happiness. If you know 
of anyone interested in coming out to our dojo, we would also like to invite them out to try our program.  Beginner 
classes will run on Mondays and Wednesdays as follows: PeeWee Kids ages 4-6, 5:00-5:30 pm; Kids 7 and up 5:30-6:15 
pm and Adults 7:45-8:45 pm. All are welcome. 

Afternoon Classes  
Daytime Adult All Belt Class will continue to be offered on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1:00-2:30pm, this is a great class 
to come out to if you want some extra training time or if your work schedule interferes with evening classes on occasion. 

Monthly Fees 
All fees are due on the 1st of the month. We will be accepting postdated cheques for February through June of 2015. 
Monthly fees that have not been paid by the 15th of the month and any cheques returned by the bank will be subject to 
a $25 NSF/late fee, and the next month’s fees will be due in cash. If you need to make other arrangements, please speak 
to Sensei Bill.  

2014 Child Fitness Tax Credit 
We will be preparing receipts for the 2014 Child Fitness Tax Credit, should you require a receipt please see Sensei Bill, 
Sensei Astrid or Sensei Jerry and we will make sure your name is on the list for 2014. Receipts will be available for pick 
up at the dojo at the end of February. 

Family Day Weekend 
Gorge Karate will be closed for Family Day Weekend, February 14th-16th, 2015 
 
March Break Classes 
For the week of March Break: March 16th to 22nd, there will be no classes, the Dojo will be closed. 
 
Gorge Karate Tournament 
Sunday March 29th is our Tournament Day – ALL students, even white belts, are encouraged to participate in some form 
to support the Dojo. This is an important part of your training, and an excellent chance to show your skills. Volunteers are 
needed for set-up (Saturday evening), take down (following tournament), scorekeeping etc. Please help if you can, many 
hands make light work. As with recent tournaments we request that all participants pre-register, please see Sensei for 
registration details and forms. Spectator fees are: Adults $5, Children 6-14 $2, Children under 5 Free. Volunteers are 
admitted free of charge. 
 
Finally I would like to thank all students and parents for your continued support of our Meibukan Family. 
 
If you have any questions, please stop by or call the Dojo 519.846.9002, friend us on Facebook or visit our website 
www.gorgekarate.com.  
 
Yours, 
 
 Sensei Bill Stimpson 
 
 


